
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 Seal CEP Primary 

Zambra Way, TN15 0DJ 

Tel: 01732 762388 

                                               
office@inspirefederation.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher – Mrs Liz Mitchell 

exechead@inspirefederation.co.uk 

Head of School – Mrs Lorraine Butler 

Sealheadofschool@inspirefederation.co.uk 

            

                            26th May 2023 
     
           

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am looking for a few bits and bobs to revamp the forest school sites. If you have any of the following items 
and no longer need them please could you bring to the School office and place in the large box labelled 
"Forest School". 
 
Pestle and Mortar  
Plastic Funnels         
Pots and Pans 
Measuring jugs (plastic) 
Kitchen utensils - lots of spoons (no knives please) 
Knitting wool 
Natural garden twine 
Old rolls of wallpaper or large art paper 
Pegs 
Paintbrushes (decorating brushes - clean) 
Small Wicker baskets 
Small wooden animals 
Watering cans 
Old bedding/blankets/ large bits of fabric 
Old ribbons 
 
Larger objects: 
Plastic drawers for outside storage 
Wooden Pallets 
Storage Boxes (that are water resistant)       
Wooden cable reel (large one to be used as a table) 
 
All donations would be welcome! 
 
Many thanks 
 
Gemma Vosper  
Forest School Teacher 
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